
 
 

Recommended Treatment Plan 
Not Completed  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Any publications or forms on this website are for informational and educational purposes only. Nothing contained within this website or on any publications or 
forms found therein is intended to be legal or dental advice. Accordingly, PPP makes no representations regarding the correctness or completeness of the 
aforementioned content and accepts no liability for any injury or damage that may arise from its use by persons viewing this website. Any person viewing this 
website should direct any specific legal or dental questions to a competent attorney or dental professional. In addition, the information contained within this website 
or on any publications or forms found therein may contain or refer to matters which are outside the scope of your insurance policy, and such information and 
materials do not create or imply the existence of coverage. Every insured should consult its insurance policy for the specific terms and conditions of coverage. 


